

20th January 2020

•

Dear Parents and Carers

As you know, there is a progress evening on Wednesday 22nd January when you will be meeting teaching staff to discuss how well your child is doing with regard to academic progress and attitude to learning. There is a separate evening on the 12th February where information, advice and guidance will be given about the curriculum offer in Year 10 and 11 and you will receive further information regarding the potential courses. We have separated these events so we can ensure parents and students have all of the information required to make an informed choice as these are important decisions that need to be made.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Morgan
Deputy Headteacher

Mr S Cowan Head of Lower School



